

RADIO BRATTLEBORO, INC.

1490 On Your Radio Dial P.O. Box 818 Brattleboro, Vermont 05302

Phone 254-2343

September 24, 1965

Mr John N. Sampson 90 Pearl Street New Providence, N.J. 07974

Dear Mr. Sampson:

I am very pleased to be able to send to you this letter of verification to you on your reception on Monday, September 20, 1965.

I do hope that you will be able to log us in the future. It is gratifying to have tuned up the station Saturday nite and Sunday morning to have you come back with a "rare" reception report.

We have been having problems with low tones kicking the transmitter off at about 85 to 95% modulation, which has keep us modulating lower than I have really enjoud doing. However, after Saturday we licked out problem, and can put out a better signal with a carrier that is better modulated.

Thank you so much for wrutting.

Sincerely,

Dave Calef Chief Engineer